
Football Jersey Fundraiser 

 Hello Farmer football fans. Homecoming week is now upon us for our school. This year 
during homecoming week the Sargent Football team will be doing things a little different with 
our away (white) uniforms. Normally football players are allowed to let someone of their 
choosing wear their white uniform during the homecoming festivities and the football game. This 
year that will not be the case. The players white uniforms will be rewarded to the person that 
places the highest bid on that particular uniform. For example if you are wanting to wear the 
uniform of Senior Wyatt Cross and you place a bid on his Jersey for the amount of $40 and have 
the highest bid, you will be the person that gets to wear that uniform on Friday night to the 
homecoming football game. Bids must be turned into Coach Holmes no later than 4PM on 
Thursday. Bids must be turned in in writing and include the amount the bid is for, the number or 
player name the bid is being made on, as well as contact information to contact the person 
making the bid. All bids will start at 10 dollars and must be made from there in 5-10 dollar 
increments. Bids may also be emailed to coach Holmes, jholmes@sargent.k12.co.us If you 
would like us to inform you if you have been outbid, this information must be stated when your 
bid is being placed. Money will be collected when the winning bid has been determined. If you 
would like to just make a donation please reach out to a football player or coach during 
homecoming week. Arrangements must be made to pick up uniforms on either Thursday night or 
Friday before 3PM. For further information please contact either Coach King or Coach Holmes 
at the above emails cking@sargent.k12.co.us . All proceeds from this fundraiser will be donated 
to the Paulson family.    
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